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The Baltimore Metropolitan Council (BMC) provides written responses to questions regarding 
requests for proposals (RFPs). The following are questions and answers concerning the above-
referenced RFP. 

Q1. We don’t see any instructions on what’s needed? What kind of work do you want quoted? 
What kind of stations? How many? Is there requisite power available at these sites or is that an 
additional cost? Are these level 2 or level 3 stations? 

A1. We are looking for the consultant to provide a planning process with background, 
recommendations and best practices for EV charging hubs so our jurisdictions have guidance and 
a place to begin the process. The document the consultant will prepare should describe issues 
and needs to be considered to advance a program to install/support EV Charging hubs. 

Q2. Can project examples be ongoing? 

A2. We encourage the Consultant to offer guidance and recommendations about best practices 
for EV Community Charging Hubs. Related ongoing projects are welcome to be included if 
relevant. 

Q3. Does the DBE participation section count towards the page limit? 

A3. The DBE participation section does not count towards the page limit. 

Q4. Page 11 asks for an original signed copy of the Proposal Affidavit. Since this is an 
electronic submittal, can you confirm that you will accept electronic signatures? 

A4. BMC will accept electronic signatures. 


